# St Mary's C.E. Primary School



Rectory Gardens, London N8 7QN Tel: 020 8340 4898 E-mail: office@stmarysn8.co.uk

Headteacher: Jane O'Brien

### **One-to-one Parent Consultation Bookings**

## Nursery, Reception to Y6 Tuesday 11th & Wednesday 12th March 2025

24<sup>th</sup> February 2025

**Dear Parents & Carers** 

Parent Consultations will be <u>in person at school</u> on Tuesday 11<sup>th</sup> & Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> March for Nursery, Reception to Y6. Bookings with your child's class teacher are now live.

#### **Consultation Dates and Times:**

## Nursery, Reception to Year 2 at Church Lane

Tuesday 11<sup>th</sup> March 4pm–6pm and Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> March 4pm–6pm

## Year 3 to Year 6 at Rectory Gardens

Tuesday 11<sup>th</sup> March 3.30pm–6pm and Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> March 3.30pm–6pm

Please go to <a href="www.parents-booking.co.uk/stmarysn8">www.parents-booking.co.uk/stmarysn8</a> and enter your details, you will then be able to select your child's class and book a time suitable to you. If you are having problems logging on, you can book via the School Office.

Families that have PLP or IEP meetings with Ms Zavrou, please do not book.

If you have any questions, please contact the School Office and we will be happy to help.

Yours faithfully

**The Admin Team**